
                            
                               MOORSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

                               NEWSLETTER 
 
Dear Parents and friends, 
 
Our Mother's Day Lunch event has been a lovely end to another busy week. It was wonderful to see lots of Mum's 
and Grandparents and their children enjoying some delicious food and spending time together. Some children also 
really enjoyed a picnic on the school field as the weather was so beautiful. Our Key Stage 2 Reading Café on Tuesday 
was also a great success; it really is special to be able to welcome everyone into school again. Thank you to everyone 
who attended!  
 

 
Parents Evening 
We are looking forward to our face to face Parent Consultations beginning on Monday. If you haven’t made a 
booking to speak to your child’s class teacher yet, please contact them and we will do our best to find you a space.  
If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2, please enter via the door that they arrive and leave from. For Years 3 and 4, 
please enter via the Learning Zone corridor double doors (which will be signposted), and for Years 5 and 6, please 
use the double doors to the left of the hall. Again, this will be signposted.  
It is up to you as to whether your children attend with you or not. Although it is lovely for them to be involved in the 
discussion to share their achievements with you.  
 
Attendance  
Our attendance has been 96.64% across the school this week – which is great as we need to aim for 96% and above - 
the class who has aced it this week with 99.2% is Year 6!! Big well done to them!  
 
School Disco 
The school discos are on Tuesday 29th March.  
EYFS and KS1 is at 4.15-5.45pm (parents to stay please). 
KS2 is from 6.00-7.30pm. 
Children MUST NOT bring mobile phones to the disco please. 
We would welcome cake donations on the morning of the discos, but please ensure that they do 
not contain nuts. The entry fee is £2.50 which includes crisps and unlimited squash. There will be 
some other bits and bobs for sale other than cakes, including hot dogs for £1. 

 
Sponsored Bunny Bounce 
It is our sponsored bounce on Thursday 7th April. Just a reminder that sponsor forms have been handed 
out and we have some great prizes for the winners in each class, courtesy of FB Taylors.  
 
 

Moorside Bike Help 
Our bikes and trikes in the EYFS are needing a bit of TLC. We were wondering whether we have any parents who are 
able/willing to help us with servicing them/checking the safety of them all? If any children have grown out of bikes 
and trikes or little cars with peddles, we always appreciated any donations as they support our children’s physical 
development and they really enjoy using them in our outdoor provision area. Many thanks. 
 
 

25th March 2022 

 

 



 
Month of Reading Madness Poetry Event 
We have our poetry competition as part of our Month of Reading Madness next Thursday… it has come around so 
quickly! It’s not too late for children to learn one at home if they would like to take part. It was World Poetry Day on 
Monday and I was absolutely delighted to receive this poem about our school, written by one of our Grandparents, 
inspired by our focus on poetry. Thank you so much to Mrs Allinson for writing it especially for us. We were really 
touched… 
 
TEAM MOORSIDE 
This school is amazing! 
Every teacher so caring! 
After school clubs such fun! 
Marvellous Me’s – some good work done! 
  
Moorside achieve with such pride, 
Our weekly spelling test; there’s nowhere to hide. 
Outside we have fun; forest school, playtime and PE, 
Respect others, be happy, and be you, that’s the key! 
Sunshine or rain, our teachers smile and inspire, 
Include us and nurture to ensure we aspire.  
Disco’s, hot chocolate, reading cafes and more, 
Education and team work - with all this we will soar! 
 
It really did make us smile! Thank you! 
 
I hope that all our Mums, Step Mums, Grandma’s and Carers have a lovely Mother’s Day on Sunday, and that our 
children look after you! We are looking forward to seeing you at the parent consultations next week, but please do 
contact us if there is anything that we can support with in the meantime. Have a super weekend. 
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Rowett 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
Diary Dates: 

Please see our Spring Theme Day Plan at: https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/ 

Monday 28th March 2022 Year 1 & Year 2 Trip to Tropical World 

W/c 28th March 2022 Parents Evenings 

Tuesday 29th March 2022 Spring Disco 

Thursday 7th April 2022 Sponsored (Bunny) Bounce 

Friday 8th April 2022 Break-up for the Easter Holidays 

Monday 25th April 2022 School Re-Opens 

Monday 2nd May 2022 May Day Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/

